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OVERVIEW 
 
Purpose of Report: 
 
To share with the Public Safety Committee the pedestrian improvement projects being 
recommended to Council for expenditure of the 2025 Pedestrian Unallocated Budget. 

 
 
DISCUSSION 
 
On June 16, 2025, Council will be reviewing a Staff report recommending projects for 
expenditure of the $300,000 Pedestrian Unallocated budget for 2025. An Information Report 
was provided to the Advisory Committee on Accessibility and Inclusiveness on May 14, 2025, 
which included an overview of the projects that will be recommended to Council. This 
Information Report is included as Attachment A to provide the Public Safety Committee with an 
opportunity to preview the recommended projects.  
 
ATTACHMENTS 
 
Attachment A:  Staff Report from May 14, 2025 Advisory Committee on Accessibility and 

Inclusiveness meeting 
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